
**ATTENTION MEMBERS** 
Welcome to COPFCU. 

 
As of June 30, 2025, the National Credit Union Administration (NCUA) closed and placed 
Butler Heritage Federal Credit Union into liquidation. To protect members and ensure 
continuity of service, the NCUA entered into a purchase and assumption agreement with 
Cincinnati Ohio Police Federal Credit Union (COPFCU)— a local federally chartered and 
insured credit union. As a result, you are now a valued member of COPFCU, with the 
same rights and privileges as all our members. Your accounts remain safe, accessible, 
and fully insured by the NCUA. A welcome letter with important details about the 
transition—and what to expect as a COPFCU member—is on its way.  
 
What to Do Now… 
Continue to use your accounts as usual for the time being. Be on the lookout for additional 
communications regarding this transition. 
 
Questions or Concerns? We’re here to help. 
We understand this transition will come as a surprise, and you may have questions. Please 
don’t hesitate to call or stop by the branch. You can also visit copfcu.com/BHmembers for 
ongoing updates. 
 
We are excited to welcome you to the COPFCU family. We look forward to serving you with 
the same dedication, care and enhanced products and services that all COPFCU members 
enjoy. 
 


